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The North Olympic Library System (NOLS) is hosting three free events with The Reptile Man 

on Tuesday, June 25. Zoologist and educator Scott Petersen of The Reptile Zoo will present 

live reptiles in an exciting show that teaches the importance of all animals in nature. Petersen 

has been featured nationally on Disney’s “Bill Nye the Science Guy” and on PBS’s “Biz Kids.”  

 

The Reptile Man show schedule, Tuesday, June 25 

- 10 a.m. at Forks Branch Library, 171 S. Forks Ave. 

- 3 p.m. in the gym at Olympic Peninsula Academy, 400 N. 2nd Ave., Sequim 

- 6 p.m. in the outdoor courtyard at Port Angeles Main Library, 2210 S. Peabody St. Bring 

a blanket to sit on. The show will move indoors in the case of inclement weather. 

 

Each show is approximately 1 hour long. Visit nols.org/events for event information.  

Details about the presenter are available at reptileman.com. 

 

About the Summer Reading Program  

This event is part of the “Read, Renew, Repeat” Summer Reading Program, happening now 

through August 24. Sign up for the reading challenge, earn a T-shirt, win prizes, and participate 

in fun events.  
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For more information about the Summer Reading Program, visit nols.org/srp, call 360.417.8500, 

or email discover@nols.org. The Summer Reading Program is generously supported by Friends 

of the Library groups at all four NOLS branches.  

 

 

Odin Glaude of Port Angeles gets up close to an alligator at The Reptile Man show at Jefferson 

Elementary in 2023. The Library is bringing the show to Port Angeles, Forks and Sequim on June 25. 
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